
 
 

2024 BLUE RIBBON MEDAL OF EXCELLENCE FOR STUDENT SUCCESS 

JOSH SELLECK 
Josh Selleck has served as the City Manager for the City of Kilgore since March of 2015.  

He was an instrumental partner with KC to make the Roy H. Laird Medical Center become a reality.  
Kilgore College was proud to partner with Selleck and the City of Kilgore, CHRISTUS Good 
Shepherd, and the Roy H. Laird Memorial Hospital Foundation to construct a first-of-its-kind 
community college health sciences facility. 

The facility will be unique because it will serve patients of Kilgore and surrounding East Texas 
communities in an environment that utilizes Kilgore College students from nursing, physical therapy 
assistant, occupational therapy assistant, and medical imaging programs. 

Selleck has also been a key partner to help the Kilgore College secure HOT Funds that assisted with 
renovations at the East Texas Oil Museum. He also worked side-by-side with the college to make the 
CDL Driving Track project a reality. 

Selleck also worked tirelessly with Dr. Kays to improve roadways on campus for better mobility for 
student, employees and visitors to KC. 

Prior to Kilgore, he served the City of Cedar Park as Assistant City Manager 

He has held several other posts including Director of Finance for the City of Kerrville, Texas, Director 
of Financial Planning for SingerXenos Wealth Management in Miami, Florida and Budget Analyst for 
the City of Lubbock.  

Selleck’s first position in local government was as a seasonal Meter Technician for the Williamsport 
Municipal Water Authority in Pennsylvania.  

Originally, from Pennsylvania, Selleck holds a Bachelor’s degree in Political Science from Clarion 
University of Pennsylvania. He also holds a Masters of Public Administration and a Master’s of 
Science in Financial Planning both from Texas Tech University.  

Selleck is a Certified Financial Planner® as well as a Certified Government Finance Officer. 

Kilgore College is truly thankful for its incredible working relationship and partnership with City 
Manager Josh Selleck. 


